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September 13, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communication Commission 
ATT:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
445 12th St., SW, TW-B-204 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
RE:  Transmittal No. 1 – FRN # 0018913228 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
On behalf of my client, CallerID4U, Inc., we hereby submit the Company’s initial FCC 
No. 1 Interstate Access Tariff.  This filing is being made pursuant to §61.39 and is being 
filed with a 15 day effective date. 
 
This tariff filing is being made electronically through EFTS and the filing fee of $845.00 is 
being submitted via a credit card. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at the information listed 
below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Carol Lisowski 
Regulatory Consultant 
 
cc:  Paul Maduno 
 

 
 
 

CHLSolutions 
3344 Regal Ridge Street 
Las Vegas, NV  89129 

Telephone:  (702) 497-8370    E-Mail:  CHLSolutions@msn.com 
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